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PPRC PRESS RELEASE 23rd JUNE 2023 

 

Pursuant to its constitutional and statutory mandate, the Political Parties Regulation 

Commission (PPRC) has deployed Commissioners, permanent Staff, Ad Hoc Staff 

and Youth Corps across the country, to monitor the Saturday 24th June, 2023 

Presidential, Parliamentary and Local Council Elections in Sierra Leone. 

 

The Commission wishes to remind the Fourteen (14) Political Parties participating in 

these elections, their members, supporters and operatives, of the provisions of Section 

39 of the Political Parties Act No 25 of 2022, the Public Elections Act of 2022, the 

Public Order Act of 1965 and all laws guiding the conducts of political parties and 

citizens of Sierra Leone. 

 

We wish all the Political parties contesting the elections good luck and admonish 

them to channel their complaints to the appropriate authorities, using the correct 

channels. 

 

END OF STATEMENT 

POLITICAL PARTIES REGULATION COMMISSION                   
OAU Drive, Tower Hill, Freetown, Sierra Leone 

Email: info@pprc.gov.sl  / pprcsierraleone@yahoo.com 
     Website: www.pprc.gov.sl  
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